From: Group Captain R C Maddison OBE ADC MA RAF
Officer Commanding Royal Air Force Odiham



DC MA RAF
diham

STATES OF ALDERNAL

Station Commander

Royal Air Force Odiham Hampshire RG29 1QT Tel: 01256 367000 Fax: 01256 367060

Email: odi-stncdr@mod.uk
DII Email: ODI-Stn Cdr

Mr W Stuart Trought President States Office P.O. Box 1001 Alderney Channel Islands GY9 3AA

Date: 3ºMay 14

Dear Mr Trought

I would like to thank you on behalf of all the personnel at RAF Odiham, for your kind words following the loss of our colleagues who were tragically killed whilst serving on Operations in Afghanistan.

It has been a difficult time for all at Royal Air Force Odiham, as well as the wider Military family. It is touching to see and receive such gracious support from the local community, other Military stations and the families of those who have lost a loved one previously. I know that all my personnel here, soldiers, airmen and women, gain much comfort in the knowledge that they are in your thoughts at this difficult time.

Yours Sincerely Richard Modelle

Again, my sincere thanks to you and for taking the time to write to us.

